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Barcaple 
 

Dear P7 Parents/Carers, 
 
These are the final details for the P7 Outdoor Learning Residential Trip to Barcaple. 
School staff going to Barcaple:  Miss Maclean, Mr Lynas, Mrs McKenzie, Ms McCann and Mrs 
McLaney  
Your child should come to school for 9am on Monday 5th March as normal.  
Please bring your child’s luggage and leave it on the stage area in the main building by 9am.  
P7 leave school for Barcaple at approximately 9.30am. Parents are welcome to wave the children 
off outside the school.  
P7 return to school at approximately 1pm on Friday 9th March. The school will text parents to 
keep them informed of our progress on the homeward journey and any changes to these timings. 
                                                                                      Medicines for Barcaple 
If your child needs to take any medicine (including an inhaler) on a regular or non-regular basis 
(including vitamins, daily supplements, travel sickness pills) please complete the pink form in you 
Parent Pack to give your permission for staff to administer medicine during this trip (extra forms 
will be available on Monday morning) 
Please sign and date the bottom part of the form if you give permission for your child to have 
Calpol Fastmelts if required.  
Completed forms and medicine must be handed to Miss Maclean (who will be on the stage 
area) between 8.30am and 9am on the morning of departure.  
Please remember: 

1. Children may bring up to a maximum of £5 spending money for occasional tuck/souvenirs 
in £1 coins, 50ps and 20ps. If you wish your child to have spending money, please bring to 
school on Monday 5th March in a named, sealed envelope. The children should give their 
envelope to Miss Maclean. 

2. Children do not need to wear school uniform on the day of departure. 
3. Children will need to bring a packed lunch on Monday (in a plastic bag) 
4. If your child is prone to travel sickness, please make sure that they have travel sickness 

medication for the return journey. A signed medicine consent form (pink) is also required. 
5. No expensive cameras, jewellery, watches etc are allowed as we are unable to 

compensate for lost or damaged items. 
6. Mobile phones are not allowed. 
7. In accordance with Glasgow City Council policy, children are not allowed football colours. 
8. No child will be forced to take part in any activity. 
9. Your child must carry and repack their own luggage- please refer to Kit List. 
10. Please remember to include a “change bag” for your child’s change of 

clothes/towel/toiletries for after activities.  
11. Daily updates on how P7 are getting on in Barcaple will be posted on the school website 

and Twitter. 
We know P7 are looking forward to this Outdoor Learning experience and will gain a lot from 
this fantastic opportunity. 

Please note: Due to recent weather and school closures, we may have to postpone/cancel 
this trip. We will continue to monitor the situation with Health and Safety as our top priority 
and will provide you with text updates. We understand that this may disappoint the 
children, however the safety of our pupils and staff is our top priority.   

 
Yours sincerely, 

      
Barbara Matheson, Acting Head Teacher 
Sarah Maclean, Acting Depute Head Teacher 
 


